
BLOOMING BUDS BETHANIA SENIOR SECONDARY SCHOOL 

 

Respected Parent 

    MERRY CHRISTMAS AND NEW YEAR GREETINGS FROM BBB. 

Regarding reopening of schools from 3rd Jan, 2022 onwards, a PTA executive meeting 
was held and a few decisions were taken. 

1. Timings regarding the functioning of the school: 9.30 am-12.30 pm 
2. We shall have children coming to school for three days based how they have 

been divided and respective class teachers shall help you out for the same. 
3. While Division A & B will have their offline classes on Monday, Tuesday & 

Wednesday; Division C & D will have their offline classes on Thursday, Friday & 
Saturday. 

4. As of now it has been decided that std I-IV will have one online class for three 
days. Std V – XII will have two online classes for three days as per the batches 
they are divided into. 
 
Children are asked to follow COVID-19 protocols when they are in the campus 
as well as on their way to school and back home. 
 

Note: School Buses would ply in all routes as it did ply earlier. 
 
 
Thank you 
 
Principal 

 
 

 


